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Richard’s Ramble! We start the new term on the back of a One Event that was both inspirational and challenging. For 

me, the stand out message was delivered by Helen Azer (booked for next year's Chosen Women conference) who delivered 
a message that was both prophetic and motivational. If you weren't there, I am happy to lend you the DVD. 
The key with such messages, and indeed such conferences, is that we do not return with a book full of notes and a head full 
of stuff which has evaporated by the first week of September, but that we take that which God has shown us or inspired us 
with and put it into action, whether that be to start a new group, to speak to our neighbours, friends or family about Jesus, 
or just to spend more time seeking God in the year to come. We are not called to be consumers (of messages and ministry) 
but producers (of that which will build the kingdom and reach the lost). 
I believe there is a strong mandate upon the church in the UK to reach out beyond our 
buildings, be it in social action, or in evangelism. As a church, we are not passive - we are 
known to be a church that does stuff and that gets things done. However, we can never be 
complacent - there is always more that can be done. Jesus' declaration to the disciples was 
that 'the harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. Pray the Lord of the Harvest to send 
out workers into the Harvest' (Matthew 9:37-38). I don't believe that is just about God raising 
up evangelists. We are all called to be witnesses. I believe this prayer is more about sending 
us all out into the harvest wherever God has called us to live and work.  
This term, I would encourage you to look for the harvest wherever you are and to be God's 
co-worker in that place to bring that harvest into his storehouse. God bless, Richard.  
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Art Group 
There are a couple of places left in the 
group if anyone would like to join us. 
All welcome, feel free to invite 
friends. Jackie’s art lessons are fun 
and it is possible to learn to draw. 
 

Prayer and Meditation sessions. 
Take 90 minutes with God twice a 
month on a Monday afternoon. We 
start with worship playing in the 
background and prayer stations as 
suggestions for prayer. Then a time 
of guided meditation ending with 
personal prayer if anyone would like 
it. Open to all, invite friends, church 
and non-churched, all welcome. 

Beverley Food Bank The East Yorkshire Foodbank has been rushed off its feet 

during the summer holidays and we are now desperate for donations of the following items: 

Tinned Meat, Tinned Fish, Tinned Tomatoes, Tinned Fruit, Tinned Vegetables, Baked 

Beans, Jars of Jam and Pasta Sauce, packets of biscuits, Tea, Sugar, UHT milk and UHT Fruit 

Juice. Donations can be made in Tesco Beverley, M&Co Beverley, Dyer Lane Barbers or direct 

to the foodbank on Wednesday afternoons between 2pm and 4pm at Toll Gavel United 

Church. If you require further information, please let Richard Newby know. 

http://www.beverleycommunitychurch.org/


 
Want to be part of a group or volunteer for an activity or make suggestions for the BCC News content?  

You can, by speaking to one of the leaders, by email: info@beverleycommunitychurch.org, by visiting our website: 

www.beverleycommunitychurch.org or the Church Offices: 49a Saturday Market Beverley. HU17 8AA. 

 

 

 
 

 

On 1st August we attended an event at Beverley Children's 
Centre which enabled us to network with other agencies 
and also talk to members of the pubic. Our hope is that 
other agencies will refer into us.  
We now have some booklets for the Restoration Centre, 
giving details of what support the church can offer. Please 
have a look at the booklets and give them to anyone you 
think may be interested. The information is also on the 
BCC Website (click on About, Church Life, Restoration 
Centre). If you would like more information please chat to 
Richard, Maxine or Angie 
A new area of support we are offering is Life Coaching - 
there is a charge for this service, see Carolyn or Angie for 
more information. 
 
 

School of Evangelism  

Not sure how to tell your friends and/or work colleagues 
about God? These sessions will help you approach the 
subject with confidence without awkward moments. 
Taking place at the BCC Offices at 7:30pm on September 
8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th. Please let Peter Spencer know if 
you are intending to come along. 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S ON AT BCC IN SEPTEMBER? 

 
After three and a half years of producing the BCC 

News, the Producer is seeking a replacement whilst 

she studies! Are you that person? If so, see Carolyn 

she’d love to speak with you. (It’s not a bad job.)  

Editor (still) 

Required

! 

This 6 week course starts on the 6th October at 
7:30pm @ BCC Offices. 

1. Is there more to life than this?  
2. Did Jesus really exist? 
3. Is there life after death? 
4. Is there a spiritual world out there? 
5. Is there a better way to live?  
6. What's the choice? 

Invite your friends, they’ll be very welcome. 
See Angie, Peter S or Richard for more information. 

BREAKFAST TIME! 
Men’s Breakfast! Saturday 22nd Oct. 
 

BCC Breakfast! Sunday 6th Nov. 
 

Put the dates in your diary, more 
details to follow, watch out for them! 

mailto:info@beverleycommunitychurch.org
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